
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

PROPOSED APPROVAL AND ADOPTION OF  

NEW COMPRHENESIVE PLAN FOR ADAMS COUNTY, IOWA 

 

The Planning and Zoning Commission of Adams County, Iowa, will hold a public hearing to review and 

make a recommendation to the Board of Supervisors regarding a new Comprehensive Plan for Adams 

County. This hearing will be held during a Planning and Zoning Commission meeting scheduled to 

begin at 5:30 pm, on Tuesday, August 26, 2025, and located at the City of Corning Community Center, 

601 6th Street, Corning, Iowa. 

 

Subsequent to the Commission hearing, the Board of Supervisors of Adams County, Iowa, will hold a 

public hearing to receive the recommendation of the Planning and Zoning Commission, review, and 

consider approval and adoption of a new Comprehensive Plan for Adams County. This hearing will be 

held during the Board’s regularly scheduled meeting beginning at 9:00 am, on Monday, September 8, 

2025, and located at the Adams County Courthouse, 500 9th Street, Corning, Iowa.  

 

Members of the public are encouraged to attend these hearings and written or oral comments 

regarding the plan can be given at both hearings. Written comments may also be submitted in-person 

or by mail to the County Auditor at the County Courthouse prior to the date of each hearing. A copy 

of this plan is available for review in-person at the County Auditor’s Office at the County Courthouse 

during regular business hours or may be viewed on the County’s website: 

www.adamscounty.iowa.gov 

 

Published on Thursday, August 21, 2025 in the Adams County Free Press. 
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